
My name is June E. Ferrell. I have lived in Oregon since 1966. I currently live in District 4. During the time 
I've lived in Oregon many changes have taken place. I remember Governor Tom McCall as having helped 
our state clean its rivers and lakes, mainly not using our resources as waste disposals by various 
industries. I am concerned now about our redistricting, as this will affect our state for 10 years. Plan B is 
the best plan, since it allows for fairness and upholds the principles of each district. Each district must be 
contiguous, be of equal population, utilize existing geographic and political boundaries, not divide 
communities of common interest, and be connected by transportation links. I want Oregon's elections 
to be fair and not controlled by one political party as this can lead to corruption. Plan B would certainly 
give all Oregonians fairness and equality and ensure freedom.   
Thank you, June e. Ferrell ( District 4  voter) 
 


